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Greetings,        December 2017 

Our children were invited to sing a few songs for ‘carols by candle light’ at the local mall. 
They had fun and did a great job. We had our end of school year prize giving and 
preschool graduation ceremony. Our teacher Rosinah did an awesome job setting the 
whole thing up, and getting the kids to practice every afternoon. Rosinah even called all 
of the parents/family members and quite a few of them showed up. It was an amazing 
performance. Unfortunately due to bad weather, our end of year school party at a local 
park with a swimming pool had to be canceled. But we’ve promised to take them there 
just before school starts in January instead. We did manage to have a bit of a party with 
a cookout at the farm instead. The children, especially the youngest ones were over the 
moon with their presents. All of the children went back to their relatives on 8 December 
and it’s been very quiet since then. They all return on 12 January. 

 

 

So now it’s time to try and get all the work done for next year. Our fourth house is 
almost ready to move the children in. We’re still working on finishing those last two 
apartments, which will be occupied this coming year. Plus we have to finish a wall in the 
school, splitting two of the classrooms. And of course, there is the never-ending list of 
repairs and maintenance.  All you handy men and women out there, we could use your 
help, for a week or a year. Every job done helps so much. 



	

	

 
As year-end approaches, please keep us in mind for any additional tax deductions 
you’re needing.  Donations sent to the address at the bottom of the page are tax 
deductible if postmarked by Dec. 31st. Also, if you’re not already supporting us 
financially, could you consider supporting this ministry with a monthly donation of any 
amount? No amount is too small. $1 will buy a loaf of bread. 2018 is going to be an 
incredible year of growth for us. We’re adding another household of children and 
expanding our school. Please help us if you can.  
 
Prayer requests:  Micky’s cancer treatment. More funding for The Fold. Short and long-
term volunteers, additional missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, especially 
teachers.   Long term funding for our school.  Safety for all our children while they’re 
away from The Fold. 
              
Praises: Prayers from all over the world for Micky and Paul. Cancer caught early, 
treatment started, second chemo done and 4 more to go. Micky doesn’t have to have 
radiation treatment. Parties for the children. Amazing donations and volunteers 
throughout this 2017. 
 
God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 
 

	


